
Welcome back to The Grill…we are delighted to be opening our outdoor area 
‘The Grill in the Lane’ on Friday 10th July. Of course, our main priority is the 
safety and wellbeing of our customers & staff and as such as we have created 
house guidelines to adhere to. Before your visit please make yourself familiar with 
our guidelines and the key information below.

BOOKINGS
You will be able to reserve your table on 01224 583563 or via email at info@thegrillaberdeen.co.uk 

Bookings will be available from Friday 10th July – please adhere to Scottish Government rules in respect 
to meeting others - we ask you to act responsible at all times.

In order to welcome as many as possible, we will have time limits on tables at busy times but where 
possible we will allow you to remain. 

Booking is highly recommended to ensure you secure a table. 

In line with Government guidance we are obliged to pass your contact details should it be required to 
assist with track and protect.

SERVICE
Our opening hours will be weather dependent and flexible but we aim to be open from 12 to 10 from 7 
days a week.

Our social media channels will be regularly updated of details – please check in advance to avoid 
disappointment. 

Your dedicated server will be with you to take your order – please do not visit the bar or service areas. 

We will bring your drinks to you in a safe manner – please remain seated where possible. All of our staff 
have been trained on all new measures in place. 

Card payments are preferred – contactless, apple pay, google pay all accepted

SAFE VISIT
Upon visiting, you will be welcomed by our dedicated host who will guide you to your table. 

Please make yourself comfortable at your table – we politely ask you not to move furniture as it has been 
positioned to meet social distance measures.

Avoid close contact with others and observe safety signage throughout your visit.



CLEANING & SANITISING
Please read and adhere to our full Covid guidelines which have been created for your safety and make use 
of our hands-free hand sanitiser dispensers. 

Our staff will be cleaning at regular intervals with stringent procedures in place and have been trained on 
all covid19 policies.

WELLNESS
Please only visit if you are feeling well – please do not put others and our team at risk.

We will be carrying out routine temperature checks of our staff and again employees will only be on duty 
if they are feeling well. 

We thank you for your support during this time and we ask that we all work 
together to ensure we stay safe and respectful of others.

SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT GUIDANCE

https://bit.ly/3g9m5HO
https://bit.ly/3dGcWVK


